
NSG Respects

Inclusion Club- Tuesday lunchtimes, in the foyer
This term Inclusion Club (led by Y13 students Nadia Rahman and Eliza Humphrey)
celebrated their one year anniversary. This celebration was so well attended, and
was a testament to all of the fantastic work the Inclusion club continues to do to
celebrate diversity at NSG- from Chinese New Year to Ramadan, Culture Day and
migration, Inclusion Club ensures students are informed about current events and
issues.

CUE Council
The first meeting of the CUE council was spent discussing the success of the summer 2022 Culture Day, and
how this celebration could be extended and developed next year. The Council had great ideas about how to
embed this fantastic celebration into the NSG school calendar.

Diversity, Equality and Inclusivity Conference- 12th October
Members of the CUE Council represented NSG at a conference at
Wellingborough School attended by students from schools across
Northamptonshire. At the conference, they made excellent
contributions to discussions relating to the successes of our school
in representing diversity, and provided detailed feedback on the next
steps which schools should take to better represent minority
students, and those who identify as LGBTQ+ or have impairments.
There were some great ideas which will be turned into actions at
NSG.

Heart Club- Friday lunchtimes, in the foyer
This term we have enjoyed welcoming new members to Heart club, a safe and
sociable place for students who identify as part of the LGBTQ+ community and their
allies. Please attend our next meeting if you are interested, everyone is welcome.

KEY EVENTS: BLACK HISTORY MONTH

A whole team of students working alongside Tineka, have put together
a phenomenal assembly following the black history month theme of
Time for Change: Actions Not Words. They have focused on the
commitment to equality being the persistent effort to achieve justice,
and the variety of speakers and topics provides great insight into
continuing issues which need our action.

Curriculum Focus
Teachers met with Mrs Carre to continue to discuss what more can be done to embed equality and diversity
in our curriculum at NSG, ensuring teachers review the lessons we teach to fully embrace the diversity of
cultures, backgrounds and heritages which NSG represents. If you have any thoughts on the curriculum at
NSG, please use the google form below to provide feedback.



Wider reading
Reflecting on the death of The Queen this half term, Miss Peachey found this article on The
Queen, The Queue and The Qur’an provided an interesting insight into the passing of our
monarch.

Feedback and Student Voice:

Is there anything you would like to be featured in a future NSG Respects
Newsletter?
Would you like to be part of an editorial team?
Please fill in this google form with your thoughts and feedback. If there are any
enthusiastic writers out there we would welcome your contributions to add to
the celebration and awareness of diversity at NSG!

https://www.reviewofreligions.org/39865/the-queen-the-queue-and-the-quran/
https://www.reviewofreligions.org/39865/the-queen-the-queue-and-the-quran/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnGQh1xv6WhE08HXUKgv6SJpJYlNznZO1cpP8ifdvGcLYSgg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

